
Kansas JCEP Executive Board Meeting Notes June 20, 2023  
 
Chairperson Brian Rees called for a meeting of the Kansas JCEP Officers and Executive Committee on 
June 20, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. via Zoom.  
 
Members attending were Brian Rees, David Key, Jodi Drake, Jill Martinson, Gary Fike, John Jobe, Tara 
Markley and Francis Graves via Zoom 
 
Brian asked that we review all of the documents sent to him from Gregg Hadley in preparation for the 
July 5, 2023 in person meeting of KSJCEP and Gregg Hadley and EAT representatives.  
 
Brian shared comments from Gregg to set the tone for the conversation and they included his email 
comments from an email sent to Brian on June 8, 2023:  
 

Hello Brian: 
 

Attached please find 5 files that should come in handy for our July 5 JCEP meeting. They include 
the version of the plan circulated to the boards prior to the April Partnership Meeting, the slides I 
used to set up the discussions at the April Partnership Meeting, an Excel file with more specifics 
regarding the progression criteria (our main emphasis), the report out from the April Partnership 
Meeting discussions, and the parking lot items (things that may or may not directly relate to the 
discussion). 

 
As a reminder, the need for a plan came from agents. Input and feedback for a plan was 
provided by JCEP, SEAC, and the local boards attending the April partnership meeting. We are 
now returning to JCEP for further considerations, especially the criteria for progression up the 
ladder. Following our discussion with JCEP, we will be taking the further revised plan to SEAC in 
August.  

 
I prefer that the distribution of these documents be kept to just the attendees of our July     
meeting. 

 
Thanks, Brian. 

 
-Gregg 

 
Discussion followed with a review of the documents Gregg shared for our meeting on July 5 and how we 
keep our membership engaged in this topic.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:35 a.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted  
David Key KSJCEP Secretary/Treasurer  
 
 


